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Mounted Unit’s 

 Horses Retire 
 

 

 

 

Fort Lauderdale Police Mounted Unit’s horses, El Capitan and Zachariah, have decided 
to turn in their police uniforms and retire. The celebration will be held at the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department’s Barn, located at 700 Northeast 9

th
 Street in the City of 

Fort Lauderdale on Wednesday, October 7
th

 at 11:30 A.M. 
 
El Capitan was donated to our city in 2005 and has served our citizens for 10 years. 
Zachariah was donated to our city in 2007, also as a private donation and has spent the 
last 8 years serving our citizens. The impact that El Capitan and Zachariah have made 
on our city by patrolling our neighborhoods, beaches, and the downtown areas cannot 
be measured.  
 
El Capitan will be enjoying retirement at Mill Creek Farm Retirement for Horses located 
in the County of Alachua, Florida. Zachariah will be returning home to family for 
retirement located in the City of South West Ranches.  
 
Please join us in wishing them a much deserved retirement.    
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